
December 2023 

Gorham NH | 

 

Town Clerk Report 
 

Registrations 

 
 
 
Vehicles:  245 Registered/$56,359.98 Revenue 

 
 
 

Boats: 0 Registered/$ 0 Revenue 

 

Dog Licenses: 1 Registered/$4.00 Revenue 

Vitals 

Births:  3             Deaths: 2        Marriages: 0 

REGULAR BUSINESS HOURS 

Monday-Friday 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 
Closed for lunch 12:00 pm to 12:45 pm 

Cindy Cole-Tax Collector   603-466-9443 
Christina Zornio-Town Clerk   603-466-9434 

Tax Collector News 

2nd Half Tax Bills were mailed out on       
12-13-2023 and are due 1-15-2024! 

2nd Half Tax bills run between, 
October 1st-March 31st 

Vehicles 

The cost of registering a vehicle, is based off these 3 
things…. 

*Year……………………..Newer=more expensive 
*Weight…………………..Heavier=more expensive 

*List Price=MSRP…… …….Higher cost=more expensive 

All electric plug in vehicles have a $100 State fee 
applied when registering. All hybrid vehicles have a $50 

State fee applied when registering. This was put into 
effect starting September 1, 2023. All of this charge, 

goes to the State, not the Town. 

JANUARY 23, 2024 
8AM-7PM 

Special Election for State Representative & 
2024 Presidential Primary Election 

The Presidential Primary will be held on January 23, 
2024. If you normally get an absentee ballot, please 
keep in mind that this election is earlier than usual.  

The Presidential Election is combined with the 
Special Election for State Representative for Coos 

District 6.  

Supervisor of the Checklist Meeting 

The Supervisors of the Checklist will be 
meeting at the Town Hall, 20 Park Street, 

Gorham, N.H. on Wednesday, January 17, 
2024, from 7-7:30PM. This is a session that 

is open to the public for New Voter 
Registrations or any changes that need to 
be made to the Town of Gorham’s Voter 

Checklist. This session is not a time that any 
party changes are excepted. Party changes 

can only be made after the Presidential 
Primary on January 23, 2024. 


